
From: Paul Patrick <PaulPatrick@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/20/2012 11:05:02 AM
Subject: Re: Final DOR report

Katherine,

Can you please sent that information to me. Thanks - Paul

Paul Patrick
Director of State Budget & Finance
Ways and Means Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives

"Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mandiant's final DOR report will be released today at the governor's press conference at 2:00pm.
Our office would like to provide a briefing for Leadership and/or staff on a conference call at 2:00pm. 
Please let me know if you are able to attend and I will email you call-in instructions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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